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Good morning Renae,

Please find attached a letter from our CEO, Monica Revell regarding your enquiry.

Kind Regards,
Mary-Ann

\.’ Mary-Ann Speakman | Customer Service
N Z4 and Councillor Support Officer
Hindmarsh Shire Council
PO Box 250 | 92 Nelson Street | Nhill Vic 3418
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Our office and libraries are closed from 11am - Spm on Friday 20 December 2024.
Our offices and libraries will then be closed over the Christmas and New Year period from
3pm on Monday 23 December 2024 and will re-open from Thursday 2 January 2025.
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16 December 2024

Renae Wheaton

via emil: I

Dear Renae
Re: Email re COVID-19 Vaccinations

Thank you for your email received 13 December 2024 regarding Port
Hedland’s motion on 11 October 2024. We have carefully reviewed the
information you provided, alongside information published by the TGA as
detailed below.

Councillors have received your correspondence directly, and they have
also been provided with the media release from the Therapeutic Goods
Administration entitled ‘Addressing misinformation about excessive DNA
in the mRNA vaccines’ published on 18 October 2024. Information is also
available from the TGA on the quality assessment and approval of
vaccines supplied in Australia (both overall approval regulation and batch
release assessment).

Currently, there is no mandate regarding the administration of the COVID-
19 vaccination and people may choose to access these vaccines in
consultation with a medical professional.

Councils rely on the expertise, advice and direction from the State and
Federal Government regarding pandemic events. We understand that as
with all vaccines, the World Health Organisation and regulatory authorities
will continuously monitor the use of COVID-19 vaccines to confirm that
they remain safe for all who receive them.

Yours sincerely

Monica Revell
Chief Executive Officer





